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Previous restoration failed 
and fell out of patient’s 
mouth.

Tooth is restored in 2 mm 
layers using Transcend™ 
composite Universal Body 
shade.

Application of universal 
adhesive.

Tooth is isolated using 
a rubber dam, tooth is 
prepared, Halo™ sectional 
matrix band is placed, and 
Halo™ disposable anatomical 
large wedge is placed.

Ultra-Etch™ 35% phosphoric 
acid etchant is used with a 
selective etch technique for 15 
seconds on cut enamel. Peak™ 
SE Primer is used to etch 
dentin for 20 seconds.

Before removal of rubber 
dam, finishing and polishing 
completed with Jiffy™ points 
and Jiffy™ Natural composite 
polishers.

Final results after polishing.

Halo™ universal matrix ring 
is placed.

Adhesive is cured for 10 
seconds with VALO™ Grand 
curing light.
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